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Friday 7th July

Tie Dye Project

Dear parents/carers,

As part of our Art curriculum, Years Three and Four will be making some tie-dye
t-shirts. We are asking for children to bring in a plain white t-shirt to dye next
week for this project if possible. This t-shirt should have your child’s name on the
label to ensure each child takes home the correct item of clothing.

We would like to have all of the t-shirts in school before Friday 14th of July if
possible as we will apply the dye on this day. If you have any questions or if finding
a suitable t-shirt before this date is not possible, please seeMr. Gray orMrs. Cragg
who will be more than happy to help. When we send the tie-dyed t-shirts home,
we will include washing instructions to ensure the dye does not run.

Many thanks for your support,

Mr Gray and Mrs. Cragg


